
  
 

Ref PH464 
 
To all Community Pharmacies in the Wessex area 
  

11th October 2018 
 
Dear Colleague, 
  
Please see attached letter from Nikki Osborne Head of Public Health Commissioning. 
  
The purpose of the attached letter is to clarify and summarise the current position, setting out the 
actions that providers of the seasonal influenza programme should take to ensure patients over the 
age of 65 receive the recommended aTIV vaccine.   
 
NHS England aTIV clarification letter 
  
Please can you circulate this to your colleagues who are providing the flu service. 
  
Kind regards 
 
Helen Wardle 
Primary Care Commissioning Support  
South Region (Wessex) 
NHS England 
Oakley Road | Southampton | Hampshire | SO16 4GX 
  
Telephone 0113 824 9850 
Email Helen.wardle@nhs.net 

 

https://www.cpsc.org.uk/application/files/8515/3936/6492/NHS_England_-_aTIV_actions_for_pharmacy_2018.10.pdf
mailto:Helen.wardle@nhs.net

